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January 11, 2010

City of Rapid City

Attention: Mayor Alan Hanks and City Council
300 6™ Street

Rapid City, SD 57701-2728

Re: Notice of Intent to Conduct Lotteries — SDCL 22-25-25(6)

Pursuant to SDCL 22-25-25(6), the Greater Dacotah Chapter of Safari Club International,
'O Box 9455, Rapid City, South Dakota, is notifying you that it intends to conduct raffles
for its fund raising event to be held Saturday, February 13, 20010 at the Best Western
Ramkota Hotel, 2111 N, Lacrosse, Rapid City, South Dakota.

Several raffles will be held at our event, all in compliance with the appropriate state laws.

Thank you for you attention to this matter.,

Sincerely,

CAIRNG,

Brian Dail

President

Greater Dakota Chapter
Safari Club International

A Non-Profit Organization dedicated to conserving wildlife and preserving hunting,
PO Box 9455 # Rapid City, 5D 57709



